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	Text1: The main concerns we have with the proposed apartment buildings and townhouses is the increased traffic in an already very traffic-heavy area. Not only is Dartmouth road congested in the afternoon and morning, but the Bedford Highway has become increasingly congested as well. Schools in the area are also already at capacity. 
	Text2: The main benefit to allowing apartment buildings in an area is bringing people to the area that can support local businesses. That said, there are plenty of apartment buildings in the surrounding areas that already support local businesses without contributing to high-traffic times and parking issues. 
	Text3: Single unit dwellings, no more than 2-3 stories, or otherwise comparable homes within the area currently. 
	Text4: Preserving the character of this neighborhood is important to current residents, and prospective residents. Currently there is a tight knit community within this neighborhood. The quiet and relatively traffic controlled neighborhood is important to families with young children (including us), and the character of this neighborhood is one of the main things that drew us to this area and away from mass development communities like West Bedford/Larry Utech. 
	Text5: Yes, would like to be notified so that one of us may attend. 
	Text6: 


